
 

 

 

 
11th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
WEDUC – Communication and Payment System 
 
I am delighted to let you know that the school has invested in a new parent communication and payment 
app – named “Weduc”.  The previous payment system “Parentpay” will be phased out over the next few 
weeks. 
 
Weduc provides a social media style community that allows you to follow your child’s learning and view any 
pictures, videos or posts relevant to your child. It enables you to view all academy communications such as 
push messages, emails, texts and notifications in one secure location. It also provides an improved payment 
system for school trips, clubs and so on. 
 
All families will receive an enrolment email or SMS from Weduc containing details of how to register and 
access the Weduc app on Monday.  A unique and secure login for your account will also be supplied. 
 
As a smart digital communications tool, Weduc can be accessed as a mobile app, or you can log in on a web 
platform. 
 
Step 1 
 
Visit the Weduc website or download the app from the Apple App Store or the Google Play Store 
 
Step 2 
 
Enrol using the enrolment code sent to you by email or letter 
 
Step 3 
 
When Prompted, confirm your email address and phone number – you will then be sent a PIN by email or 
SMS 
 
Step 4 
 
Enter the PIN, when prompted, into the app or web page 
 
Step 5 
 
Create a password, log in and enjoy! 
 
 



 

 

 
Please also find attached to this email a flyer and “how to” guide from Weduc 
 
If you require any additional support logging on, please contact Wecud Parent Support on 01509 221349 or 
email support@weduc.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss J Palmer 
Head of School 

mailto:support@weduc.co.uk

